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DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY September 1, 1565

Dr. Quentin Peterson
Department of Chemistry
Wabash College
Crawfordsville, Indiana

Dear Tr., Peterson:

At the MACTLAC meeting at Lawrence University on October 15-16

we are planning a group session on the application of NMR to organic
chemistry. I wonder if you would be able and willing to serve as one
of the resource persons. We envision thig as sz discussicn in which
those with Inowledge and/or experience in MMR would share their
knowledge with MACTLAC members who wished to lesrn about the technigue.
'hie session will consist of brief presentations or remarks by panel
members, followed by group discussion.

We would appreciate it if you could participate in this program. If
vou are willing to do so, you might want %o emphasize the natursl
product application or whatever other applications you wish. Dr.
Luther Irickson, a physieal chemist from Grinnell, will also be on

the panel and his emphasis will probably be on the thepretical. There-
fore, it would be better for the rest of us to empliasize applications.

We need you very badly on this panel and hope you can do it. Also,

if you know other persons either in your depariment ar zt other MACTLAC
schools who would be possible varticipants, please let me know. Time
is getting a little late. T will infornm you of the details after the
panel is 211 set.

I shall look forward to hearing from you.




